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Re. File Reference 06F.PC0152 ~ Greater Dublin Drainage Project comprising a regional waste water

treatment plant and assaciated orbital drainage network and marine outfall, North County

Dublin

Closure of Pre-Application Consultation

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We wish to acknowledge receipt of the Board’s minutes of our most recent pre-planning meeting in the
Board's offices held on 14" February 2018 and have reviewed same. On foot of this, there are a number
of comments that we would like added to the file as clarification of the Board's record.

* Page 3, final paragraph —~ reference to “2,000 cm” would appear to be a typo and should read

2,000 mm”,

* Page 5, final paragraph, secand line, third word — suggest that word “should” be replaced with

word “such”.

Our final comment relates to the penultimate paragraph on page 5 and reference that “Prior to the
holding of an oral hearing, the Board said that it would seek to give notice to parties”. Our notes of the
meeting indicated that a likely minimum of 3 weeks notice would be given for an oral hearing for this
project, with the possibility being that the notice period may be longer. We would welcome any
additional notice which the Board may be able to afford the project team.

We trust that these comments, together with our letter of 10" April 2018 in relation to the Regional
Biosolids Storage Facility, will be added to the Pre-Application Consultation file, and thank the Board for
the opportunity to clarify the record of the meeting.

At this stage in the process, we wish to formally close the pre-application consultation with An Bord
Pleandla under Section 37B of the Planning & Development Act, 2000, as amended in respect of the
above project and hereby invite the Board to formally confirm that the proposed development comprises
of Stategic Infrastructure for the purposes of the Act.
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We would be grateful for written acknowledgment of this correspondence in due course.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address or telephone number.

Yours sincerely, '

Teoanlnn
Frieda Ryan

Wayleaves Manager
Major Projects
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